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To: Indah Prabawati, Meirinawati 

Departement of Public Administration, Faculty of Social Sciences, Universitas Negeri Surabaya, 
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Dear Sir/Madam 

REQUEST FOR PERMISSION to reproduce material in a Journal of Asian Review of Public Affairs 

and Policy (ARPAP) publication. The journal aims to publish research articles all ranges of 

contemporary fields of public affairs and public policy. You may email your response within a 

week or as soon as possible to the editorial board of ARPAP. More information about the 

Journal can be found at: http://arpap.kku.ac.th/ 

ARPAP is preparing to publish the following article; 

Title: E-GOVERNMENT INNOVATION IN SERVICE EXCELLENCE: IMPLEMENTATION OF E-HEALTH 

IN HEALTH CARE 

If you need any further information to help process this request, please do not hesitate to 
contact the editorial board of ARPAP. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Editorial Board of ARPAP 
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